
From: Matin, Councillor Hannah <Cllr.Hannah.Matin@brent.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 1:45 PM 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: New Premises Licence application 33831 - Alperton 
 
Dear Brent Licensing team, 
 
I hope this finds you well. 
 
As the locally elected Councillor in Alperton, I am writing to oppose this application. 
 
I believe proceeding with this license would have a detrimental impact on residents in the area, as it 
would further contribute to ongoing issues around antisocial behaviour - particularly street drinking 
and the associated littering of empty cans and bottles.  
 
Local residents are consistently raising concerns about the impact this has been having on them and 
their added safety concerns as well. 
 
I will await further updates on this application. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Best wishes, 
Hannah  
 

Councillor Hannah Matin  
Liberal Democrat Councillor for Alperton  
London Borough of Brent  
 


